




Additional Information
You can further educate yourself regarding identity theft, fraud alerts, credit freezes, and the steps you can take to
protect your personal information by contacting the credit reporting bureaus, the Federal Trade Commission (FTC), or
your state Attorney General. The FTC also encourages those who discover that their information has been misused to
file a complaint with them. The FTC may be reached at 600 Pennsylvania Ave. NW, Washington, D.C. 20580;
www.identitytheft.gov; 1-877-ID-THEFT (1-877-438-4338); and TTY: 1-866-653-4261.

You have the right to obtain any police report filed in regard to this incident (if any) and, if you are a victim of identity
theft, to file a police report and obtain a copy of such report. Please note that in order to file a report with law
enforcement for identity theft, you will likely need to provide some proof that you have been a victim. Instances of
known or suspected identity theft should also be reported to law enforcement, your state Attorney General, and the
FTC. This notice has not been delayed by law enforcement.

For Massachusetts residents, the Massachusetts Attorney General may be contacted at 1 Ashburton Place, 20th Floor,
Boston, MA 02108; 1-617-727-8400 or 1-617-727-2200; and www.mass.gov/orgs/office-of-the-attorney-general.
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